
COVID 19 - We Respect Your Health & Safety            

February 4, 2022                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

RE: COVID 19 Health and Safety Pandemic Protocols                                         

Dear Friend,

Everest Health & Life Insurance Company LLC holds your health, safety and privacy in the highest regard.  For 
this reason, we feel it is important you know our company takes pandemic safety protocols seriously while 
continuing to conduct its business on behalf of its current and prospective clients.

If virtual visits via phone or video would make you more comfortable please let us know.  We have extensive 
knowledge and experience in this form of communication and would be happy to accommodate your 
personal and technical needs.

For in person visits, we are pleased to yield to your masking and social distancing preferences.  Further, we 
understand there are many different opinions on the subject of 'vaccination' but ultimately feel there is 
common ground for a mutually respectful meeting.  *Informatively, our agents are fully vaccinated and 
boosted.  

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Kenneth A Charbat

President & Independent Agent
Everest Health & Life Insurance Company LLC                                                                                                            
(937) 430-5800




